Drimnagh Castle

CAISLEAN
C—

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please see below notification that a
review of the school’s Child
Safeguarding Statement has taken place
In April 2023.

ﬂ' Child Protection Review ﬂl

Sent: 08:22, 21 Apr 2023 Notice Replies (1)

From: Mr. Kirwan (Staff)

To: All Parents Dear Parents/Guardians,

Attachments:

We are currently reviewing our Child Protection policy and procedures.
DRAFT _April 2023 child Safequarding

Statement and Risk Assessment.pdf (227.5 KB) Please find attached a copy of our current Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment.

We would really appreciate it if you had the time to read this document.
If you have any suggestions or comments, please reply to the message on Aladdin.

Alternatively, you can contact me at principaldrimnagh@gmail.com.

Kind regards,
Bennet Kirwan

Principal, Drimnagh Castle Primary School



